
Regular Park Board Meeting 

Monday, March 11, 2024

CHAIR’S REPORT



Stanley Park Mobility Study Stakeholder Meeting

Commissioner Digby participated in the Stanley Park Mobility Study Stakeholder meeting held at VanDusen
Gardens on Tuesday, February 27. The meeting was led by Doug Shearer, the Manager of Planning Policy &
Environment (pictured), along with planner Emily Dunlop.



Pink Shirt Day 2024

In honour of Pink Shirt Day, Commissioners wore pink on February 28 as a way of supporting a work environment 
where every person is treated with respect and dignity.



February Library Board Public Meeting

Commissioner Jensen participated in the Library Board Public Meeting held on February 28, alongside members 
of the VPL Board, where they acknowledged Pink Shirt Day.



Roundhouse Community Arts and Recreation Centre Meeting

Chair Bastyovanszky attended the Roundhouse CCA meeting on February 28.



Sleep Out Vancouver

Commissioner Jensen, accompanied by VSB Chair Victoria Jung and VSB Trustee Christopher Richardson, joined
137 other participants in the Sleep Out event held on February 29 at Covenant House Vancouver, demonstrating
solidarity with youths experiencing homelessness.



Connaught Park Fieldhouse

Chair Bastyovanszky and Commissioner Digby inspected the Fieldhouse at Connaught Park on March 2.



International Women's Day Vancouver March

Chair Bastyovanszky, along with Commissioners Christensen, Digby and Jensen attended the International
Women’s Day March at Vancouver Art Gallery on March 3.



Mini Rugby

Chair Bastyovanszky attended the U12 Mini Rugby Jamboree at Brockton Oval in Stanley Park.
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